
School Council minutes 

ECO Committee 

10 October 2018

Present:   SP AB MR CK KR JM IJ JB WT DJ TM AB JC

Apologies for absence. SC RD

 The meeting started at 2.15

Mr Sheppard spoke to us about the ECO committee and 

everything we do to be ECO friendly. 

Mr Sheppard spoke about the use of electricity in school and 

asked everyone to design a poster to save electricity by 

the next meeting.

We talked about a competition to tidy up the area around 

school or in the community. We decided we would like to



take part in the competition and Mr Sheppard said he would 

get more information and enter us.

It was decided to invite Mr Hughes and other members of staff 

to our next meeting to discuss everything we have done so far.

The meeting finished at 2.45


